
FOI 0257/2023 Response 

 

Request  

 

Follow up to FOI 0230/2022: I am not satisfied with this response: "This is because the Trust is not 

explicitly commissioned to provide Autism services." 

 

I suspect the ICO would agree with me that this is using language to get out of your duty. Is someone 

else commissioned to provide these services? If so, please be helpful and let me know who I should 

ask. If the services are not commissioned at all, please say this.  

 

 

Response  

 

Please note that we are unable to provide a response to you as we do not have responsibility to 

commission services for children and young people.  

 

We therefore advise that Birmingham and Solihull Integrated Care Board (ICB), Solihull Metropolitan 

Borough Council (SMBC) and Birmingham Council are approached to obtain the requested 

information for children and young people in receipt of CAMHS services in the Solihull and 

Birmingham area. These are the organisations that commission these services. 

 

 


